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Laurie Hodson

From: Adam Collins <Adam@collinseng.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2018 10:15 AM
To: Laurie Hodson
Subject: RE: Fwd:

Hi Laurie — Yes, this is an acceptable for the home.

Thanks

Adarri ColOns, Pt. Preden’. I Adam ColOns [nneering, Inc. P 0 Box 1221 Livo Oak, FL 320(4

0: 850 888 2326 I C: 850 545 2121 F: 550807 7309 I aclam05collinsengcom

From: Laurie Hodson <lauriehodson@columbiacountyfla.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2018 9:59 AM
To: Adam Collins <Adamcollinseng.com>

Subject: FW: Fwd:

Adam,
I have been sent an updated site plan on the Washington mobile home permit. Your letter dated 9/27/1 $
states the “northernmost portion of the home shall be no more than 100 ft from the south property line.” I iieed to

make sure this change is approved by you.
Thank you.

,fatLtLm /kd3on
ic’ Hodoii, O4icc’ Mric’i

Columbia County Building & Zoning Department
135 NE Hernando Aye, Suite B-21,
Lake City, FL 32055
0Fic 35(i) 750 100?
Fax: (3’) 755 2100

laurie hodson@columbiacountyfla.com
www.colurnbiacountyfla.com
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From: Sonya Crews <service@jacobsenfactoryoutlet.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2018 9:14 AM
To: Laurie Hodson <laurie hodson@acolumbiacountyfla.com>

Subject: Fwd:

Sonyo Crews
Jacobsen factory Outlet
386-438-8458
%86438-8472 fax
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